
November 23, 2021

The Manager – Listing 

BSE Limited 

(BSE: 507685) 

The Manager – Listing 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

(NSE: WIPRO) 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

SUB: GRANT OF RESTRICTED STOCK UNITS 

Please refer our communication dated November 22, 2021, we noticed that there was a 
typographical error in the number of grants mentioned. This is to inform that the 
Company has granted 96,739 (Ninety Six Thousand Seven Hundred and Thirty Nine) ADS 
Restricted Stock Units under Company’s ADS Restricted Stock Unit Plan 2004 to its 
identified employees. This grant is effective from November 19, 2021.

These shall vest as per the vesting schedule approved by the 

Board Governance, Nomination and Compensation Committee of the Board and 

can be exercised over the exercise period as approved by the Committee.  

We request you to take this submission on record.

Thanking you, 

For Wipro Limited 

M Sanaulla Khan 

Company Secretary 




